THE WAY

(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 2 | FRIDAY 24 MAY
2019

NASSA JUNIOR NETBALLERS HAVE A BALL!

Primary Girls play at the NASSA Junior Netball Gala Day

In the last week of Term One, our Primary Netball team attended the NASSA Junior Netball Gala
Day, at the Genea Netball Centre, Homebush.

The girls all played exceptionally well, representing Thomas Hassall with great sportsmanship,
perseverance and a positive team spirit.

We played many tough teams and finished overall in 5th place! This was a huge achievement and
testimony to the teamwork shown by the girls.

Thank you also to the secondary PASS students who assisted at the Gala Day with umpiring and
scoring.

Congratulations team!

Mrs Bronwyn Ferguson
Netball Coach
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